
 

Pink Bag Program – Simple Recycling 

 
 The “pink bag” program with Simple Recycling for the collection of 

unwanted textiles and small household items collection will change as of May 

16, 2022.  Pickups will no longer be determined by a resident's curbside 

recycling day. 

 There are two new ways to schedule a pickup from Simple Recycling: 

 By Phone - A resident may call Simple Recycling’s Customer Service 

team to schedule a pickup at 1-866-835-5068. 

OR 

 By Email - A resident can go online to www.simplerecycling.com and 

enter their zip code.  The system will then provide the resident an option of 

available upcoming days to schedule their pickup.  Once scheduled, the 

resident will receive a confirmation of the pickup and a reminder email the day 

prior. 

 Residents should place their items at the front door.  Designated pink 

bags are no longer required.  Residents can use their own clean bag or box 

and label the item for pickup so the driver will know what to take with them. 

 

 

 
 

http://www.simplerecycling.com/

